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Donna Conkling

From: Ben Fishbane <benfishbane@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 9:10 PM
To: Mayor
Cc: Clerk's Department
Subject: Fwd: The Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways

CAUTION: External sender. 

Too often we honor people when they’re gone.  I couldn’t find it more appropriate to honor a person who has given his 
heart, soul, energy, passion, commitment and most importantly TIME to make the community of Scarsdale a better 
place for kids for decades.   This is nearly impossible to find in today’s day and age to find a person like this who every 
practice, every talk with a kid and every interaction with a parent inspires us all to do better.  Naming this field after him 
will remind people every day to always work hard, always have a great attitude and always give their best – qualities 
that our kids all need.   This is not something that can be bought with money, but should be done to honor a great 
person who has given Scarsdale essentially a lifetime of commitment. 
 

  

Thank you for your consideration! 

  

  

Ben Fishbane | Senior Account Executive | Pandora 

125 Park Avenue 22nd Floor New York, NY 10017 

C 973.760.9794 | bfishbane@pandora.com  

  

 

  

  

    


